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Dear Mr. Lid,

I am writing in support of Council File 18-0538. I fully support the ban on the sale and manufacture of fur products in Los 
Angeles.

I believe that most Los Angelenos are caring people who are not solely focused on how they look at the expense of 
helpless creatures who feel pain. I am hopeful that the vast majority of Los Angelenos would support this measure if they 
were aware of how cruelly the animals are treated (anal and genital electrocution to prevent marring the fur is just one 
way in which they are abused).

Also, imported fur from China is frequently from cats and dogs (despite being labeled differently). I am aware that there 
are many organizations in LA that try to protect the rights of companion animals and so I believe these folks would also 
be in support of such a ban.

I am a Los Angeles resident and my address is 3532 Kelton Avenue, 90034.

Sincerely,

Jane McGarvey, MD
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